
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Cougar  
Chronicle 

February 3, 2021 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Fri Feb 5 
Spirit Day 
 
Sun Feb 7 
8:00 am Worship 
 
Wed Feb 10 
Chapel 
 
 

Spirit Day on Friday:  A reminder that the first Friday of the month (February 5) is 
Cougar/Spirit Day!  Show your Cougar pride by wearing blue and white.   
 
Call Meeting:  We have scheduled a call meeting for Monday, February 8

th
 at 6:00 PM 

at church.  We will first call for a pastor and then call for a preschool teacher.  Everyone 
is invited to attend and hear about the candidates. 
 
No School: In response to some changes to the public school's calendar that has come 
out recently the board of education has voted on these changes to our school calendar. 
We will not have school on Friday, February 12 and Monday, February 15, but will have 
school on Friday, February 26 and Monday, March 1 to more closely follow the public 
school calendar. Please note these changes on your calendar. 
 
ECC Open on February 12 and 15: The child care center will be open on Friday, 
February 12th and Monday, February 15 for those that need our services. In order to 
better staff the center please let Sarah Zander know if you will be attending. The center 
will be open from 7:30am to 5:30pm. Please provide a sack lunch for your child. Email 
Miss Zander at szander@christlutheran-marshallmn.org. 
 
Dress Up Days: The faculty is looking at our school schedule to figure out which week 
we will be doing dress up days this year. Normally we do this the week before the MLC 
basketball tournament to show our school spirit. Be on the lookout in future Cougar 
Chronicles for these days! 
 
Valentine's Day Parties and Food: Preschool through 8th grade will all be having their 
classroom Valentine's Day parties on Thursday, February 11. Valentines Day cards and 
pre-packaged treats will be allowed to give from student to student. We are also using 
this day as our day to transition back to allowing birthday treats. We figured this would be 
a good day to allow students that have had birthdays earlier in the school year to bring 
treats. If your birthday comes later this school year you can bring treats on that day. 
Please note though that we are moving from no treats to only pre-packaged treats from 
stores that have not been opened. 
 
Summer Care:  We are trying to determine if there is a need for child care this summer.  
Please contact Sarah Zander by March 1st if you are interested in summer care at 
szander@christlutheran-marshallmn.org. 
 
Lent:  Don’t forget – Lent begins on February 17th.  Christ Lutheran will have an Ash 
Wednesday service at 7:00 PM. This service will also be aired live on our YouTube 
channel. The following weeks we will hold our Lenten services on Thursdays at 7:00 
PM.  You will need to register on our website to attend these services.  

February 
Birthdays 

 
Amelia Simota-5 
Evra Frank-9 
Mark Hoppe-12 
Ella Kennedy-28 
 
 

 




